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To 

Ms. Akanksha Gadre, 

B/43 Sumangal Park,                                                                              DATE: 30th May, 2020 

Hadapsar, 

Gadital, 

Pune- 411028,  

Maharshtra, 

India. 

 

SUBJECT: Internship Completion Letter 

 

This is to certify that Ms. Akanksha Gadre undergoing Bachelors of Arts in Sociology 

from St. Mira’s College for Girls, Pune has successfully completed her one-year internship 

at MANAV Pune from 30th May, 2019 to 30th May, 2020. 

 

During her internship, she worked on various social service projects like clothes donation 

drive, food donation drive, plantation drive, etc. With these drives she has been able to 

upgrade herself and acquire strong interpersonal skills by communicating with various age 

groups of people. This in turn has helped her to grow positively towards the desired 

professional standards. Her commitment towards work, her sheer dedication to get better 

every day and her knowledge in the field has also made her eligible enough to be appointed 

as the “Social Media Head” at MANAV. 

 

In this one year, Akanksha has undoubtedly been a great asset and has never failed to bring 

value to the organization. I strongly recommend Akanksha Gadre and assure you that she 

would keep her best foot forward in any organization she wishes to go. 

 

It was great having her with us and we wish her all the best for her future endeavors. 

 

If you need any additional information or skill endorsements for Akanksha, please feel free to 

contact me through telephone or email anytime, I would gladly try to help.  

 

Warm Regards, 

 
Ms. Mriti Agarwal 

Founder President 

MANAV Pune. 


